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Amnesty International USA (AIUSA) was approached by representatives of Leonard Cohen for 
advice on setting up a fund (the Fund for Reconciliation, Tolerance and Peace) to receive and 
distribute proceeds from a planned concert in Tel Aviv to benefit the Parents Forum: Bereaved 
Parents for Peace and Reconciliation and other Israeli and Palestinian NGOs. AIUSA was pleased 
to offer what help it could. Given the different requirements of AI's work and that of the Fund both 
have agreed that at this point AIUSA will withdraw from active involvement with the Fund. AIUSA 
will not be part of the Fund nor benefit financially from the proceeds of the concert in Tel Aviv.  
   
AIUSA is impressed by Leonard Cohen's commitment to use his talent to benefit directly those 
working for human rights and continues to hope that this wish will be realized.  
   
Amnesty International has taken no position on boycotts anywhere in the world. AIUSA's 
participation in discussions related to this project was based firmly on the belief that setting up 
such a fund could be beneficial to Israeli and Palestinian efforts on behalf of human rights."  
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For more information please call Amnesty International's press office in London, UK, on +44 20 
7413 5566 or email: press@amnesty.org  
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